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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act raises the age when a person may receive some gender-affirming treatments to 18
years of age. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.6).

Prohibits physicians from performing irreversible gender reassignment surgery on a minor. Creates
exceptions.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

